
This workshop is the first of regularly scheduled workshops 
throughout the year where faculty and graduate students in 
Latina/o Studies and other scholars on campus interested in 
Latino issues discuss works in progress. At the meeting, the 
presenter gives a short presentation about their work and the rest 
of the time is devoted to discussion.  Prof. Isabel Molina-Guzman 
will present on her research in progress. 
If you are interested in participating in the workshop and would 
like to receive a copy of the research paper/presentation, contact 
lls-studies@illinois.edu or call 217-265-0370.

Wednesday, October 23, 2013
3:30-5:00pm
Latina/o Studies Conference Room,

1207 W. Oregon, Urbana
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